
 

 

Notice 
Costs claim for Proceeding 29615 - TransAlta 
2024-2025 General Tariff Application 
 
Proceeding 29966 
Consumers’ Coalition of Alberta 
 
The Consumers’ Coalition of Alberta (CCA) filed an application requesting approval of its costs 
of participation in Proceeding 29615 - TransAlta 2024-2025 General Tariff Application (the 
original proceeding) on April 4, 2025. 
 
The costs claim application will be processed under the March 1, 2024 version of the 
Commission’s Rule 022: Rules on Costs in Utility Rates Proceedings.  
 
This notice is provided to parties registered in the original proceeding, as per Section 5(8) of the 
rule. Under Section 7 of the rule, parties may request permission to file comments on the costs 
claim applications within five business days, by filing a motion in the costs proceeding. 
 
To learn more about the application and review process, contact: Debra Hoffman at  
403-592-2688 or email your questions to debra.hoffman@auc.ab.ca. 
 
 
Issued on April 7, 2025. 
 
Alberta Utilities Commission 


